
Wednesday February 3rd 

Student Finance 
Information on Student Finance 

Dear Students, 

Your offers are now coming in for universities and it will soon be time for you to start filling out the stu-

dent finance application online. 

To help with this, Richard Prest from Exeter University has made a video presentation for you to watch. 

In it, he gives advice on student costs and budgeting, as well as information on student loans. After 

half term, he is more than happy to host a live virtual question and answer session, if anyone has any 

further questions.                                  

        https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KNjYAwD9e6s&feature=youtu.be 

 

 

 

 

 

After watching this video, if you would like to attend a follow-up session after half term, please can 

you let me know by Wednesday 10th February. 

More information and the application can be found on the government website. It is worth taking 

the time read through this fully before the application is made for finance. It will be you, the student    

making the application with your parent filling out a part of the form. Applications open in early 

March and you do not have to have made your final decision in order to apply. That information can 

be put in later. Please just click on the link. 

https://www.gov.uk/student-finance 

 

If you need any further help, please let me know.  

Best wishes 

Mrs Nicky Hubartt 

Head of Sixth Form 
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